
 

 

 

 

 

Due to COVID-19, the Northwestern University 

campus is not open for the 2020 Summer Quarter. 

The Alumnae could not offer Summer quarter 

Continuing Education courses.   

 

Check this website at a later date for information on 

the 2020 Fall quarter Continuing Education courses. 


